
Alcott College Prep High School
2957 N. Hoyne Ave.

Chicago, Illinois 60618
Phone 773-534-5970

February 16, 2023

Dear Alcott Parents/Guardians:

We hope you are doing well and taking good care of yourselves and your families. We are writing to
request that you provide consent for your child to complete our end of year (EOY) social and emotional
needs assessment by March 30, 2023. This survey is provided by our longtime community partner,
Alternatives, Inc., a wonderful organization that provides individual and group counseling and social
support for our students and staff, free of charge.

This survey enables us to better understand and identify our students' social and emotional needs and
strengths. For more details about the survey, and to provide your consent simply click here and
complete the brief, five question consent form. You may also easily complete the form by scanning this
QR code with your smartphone:

(Please note, students 18 years and older do not need to have a parent complete a I consent form.)

Lastly, as extra incentive, the homeroom with the most completed consent forms will receive a pizza
party, as well as one lucky student who will receive an Alcott and Alternatives, Inc. “swagbag” of prizes
for having a completed parent consent form at the Alcott Teacher Student Olympics on Wednesday,
March 21, 2023.

If you have any questions regarding this information please reach out to Dr. Andrew Brake, who leads
our Behavioral Health Team at Alcott, at abrake2@cps.edu. Thank you in advance for your time and
support.

Sincerely,

Andrew Brake Grace Moody Mark Janka
Alcott Leaders Teacher Principal Assistant Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5FSntbl5telfkJn3DXNbShL_n73OjyH6P5nMcCMIyagVawA/viewform
mailto:abrake2@cps.edu

